
VSCDA’s Blackhawk Classic XXVIII (June 19th-21st) is now live! 
 
Aside from the usual massive amount of track time and specialty races the Blackhawk Classic is known 
for, our 3 days of racing now include TWO Porasik/Yde Enduro races, with closed wheel on Saturday and 
open wheel on Sunday. Our enduros support Disabled American Veterans through Jeff Porasik’s  and 
VSCDA's generosity. Many who don't race it donate, but we want you on the track! Our other specialty 
races soldier on, as always, including our Dad’s Day Scramble handicap start race.  
  
In light of current events, social distancing will be in place throughout our event regardless of whether 
restrictions have been lifted and your safety and security is absolutely paramount. While we are trying 
to deploy an alternate dinner plan, our traditional sit down gathering (over 320 people last year) will not 
be possible this year, nor will our ice cream and pizza on Friday night. We are working to develop safe 
alternatives to all of the event’s elements that normally involve close contact. Regardless, we guarantee 
the fundamental elements that make this event the highlight of so many vintage racers’ season. We will 
keep you informed as further developments occur.  
 
 
 


